MINUTES OF THE FY 2024 - 2025 BUDGET WORKSHOP FOR THE BOARD OF
CITY COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE FLORIDA, HELD AT
2775 GARRISON AVENUE, July 23, 2024, AT 12 Noon.

The following were present: Mayor Buzzett, Commissioners Hoffman, Kerigan, Langston, and Lowry. City
Manager Jim Anderson, City Clerk Charlotte Pierce, Financial Director Mike Lacour, Police Chief Jake
Richards, Public Works Director John Grantland, Surface Water Treatment Plant Superintendent Larry
McClamma, and Wastewater Treatment Plant Superintendent Kevin Pettis were also present.

The purpose of the Workshop was to review the FY 2024 — 2025 Budget.

Mr. Anderson asked that the Commission set the dates for their Tentative and Final Budget Hearings. The
Tentative Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 3, 2024, at 5:01 P.M. and the Final Budget
Hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 17, 2024, at 5:01 P.M.

Finance Director, Mike Lacour, reviewed budget issues.

Discussion was held about the budget.

The next Budget Workshop will be held in the City Commission Meeting Room at Ward Ridge on Tuesday,
July 30, 2024, at 12 Noon.

Mayor Buzzett adjourned the meeting at 1:00 P.M.

Approved th|s day of L, /yfo&z{/ 2024.
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